

February 29, 2008

In harmony with nature

Dear Tyrone Township Registered Voter,

Recent election law changes, election consolidation, and the maximum number of allowable voters per precinct have made it necessary to separate precincts along school district boundary lines. These new precinct divisions will provide more efficient elections as well as reduce overall election costs. Enclosed you will find a new voter identification card which will show you the polling location you will be voting at beginning with the May 6, 2008 School Election. The school districts, precincts, and polling locations are as follows:

Precinct	School District	Polling location and address
001	Linden	Fenton Church of the Nazarene 11075 Runyan Lake Road (North of White Lake Road)
002	Fenton (Residents residing North of White Lake Road)	Tyrone Covenant Presbyterian Church 10235 White Lake Road (West side of US23)
003	Fenton (Residents residing South of White Lake Road)	Tyrone Covenant Presbyterian Church 10235 White Lake Road (West side of US23)
004	Hartland	Tyrone Township Hall 10408 Center Road (East of US23)

We apologize for any inconvenience this boundary realignment may cause you and will do everything in our power to help make the adjustment go smoothly for you. If you would like any clarification regarding your polling location change please contact Tyrone Township Elections Coordinator Mary Kuzner at (810) 347-3415. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Horace W. Morton, Tyrone Township Clerk

Brian Miles